
I strongly oppose HB4145. It strips citizens of rights without due process. It transfers the burden of proof 
to the accused without requiring a shred of evidence. This is no different then throwing a suspect in 
prison without a shred of evidence and requiring the accused to prove their innocence. The members of 
the house in Salem swore an oath to uphold the constitution. It is time that they be reminded of that 
oath. 
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